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Report of the Director of Corporate Services 

 

THREE Cities Festivals Consortium 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. To note the report attached at Appendix 2. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 At its meeting on 27 September 2004 the Commission identified the

THREE Cities Festivals Consortium from the Forward Plan for 
consideration at a future meeting. 

 
2.2 This item has now been withdrawn from the Forward Plan and the 

attached report is provided in response to the Commission’s reques
and will be supported by a presentation at the meeting. 
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   Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. See implications in Appendix 2. 
   
Legal 
 
 
2. See implications in Appendix 2. 
 
Personnel 
 
3. None 
 
Corporate Themes and Priorities 
 
4. See implications in Appendix 2. 
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